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July 24, 2009

Debra Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission, Director
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

RE: Petition to Extend Sewer Service in Town of Greenland Order No.: 24,865
Docket #: DW-08-036

Dear Ms. Howland,

Pursuant to Order No.: 24,865 issued June 20, 2008 the City of Portsmouth encloses a
copy of the fully executed sewer agreement between the City of Portsmouth and PDNED
Greenland LLC. This final agreement is substantially similar to the previously submitted draft.
Changes were principally related to clarification of security for PDNED Greenland LLC’s
obligations and a description of the sewer route selected by PDNED Greenland LLC (two
options were being considered at the time of the original filing with the PUC and the issuance of
Order No.: 24,865). There were no changes to the proposed rate structure.

If there are any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Suzanne M. Woodland
Assistant City Attorney
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enclosure
cc: David Allen, Deputy Public Works Director

Peter Rice, Engineer — City of Portsmouth Water and Sewer Divisions
Stephen J. Judge, Esq.
Robert Cindella, Esq.
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